TOWN OF ELKTON

173 West Spotswood Avenue Elkton, VA 22827 (540)298-1951

February 20, 2017

Mr. Pham Chopra P. O. Box 145 Elkton, Virginia 22827

Dear Mr. Chopra:

The Town of Elkton is anxiously awaiting the commencement of your Blue Ridge Project which is now in the planning stage. Specifically, the Shenandoah Wellness Park and the planned facilities will help restore and rehabilitate America's heroes and serve the greater need of the entire community as a rejuvenation center and healing retreat.

This project under your visionary leadership will play a significant role in transforming and benefiting the Town of Elkton and all of eastern Rockingham County.

The Town is privileged to work with you and your outstanding team on the implementation and further development of this outstanding Blue Ridge Project and the auxiliary facilities associated with your master plan. This project will enhance the quality of our family's lives while providing jobs and economic viability for the Town of Elkton.

The Town and greater Elkton community is privileged to support the Blue Ridge Project and Shenandoah Wellness Park.

Wayne E. Printz, Mayor

Margaretta Isom Council Member

Jeffrey Jones, Council Member

Steve America, Council Member

Sincerely,

Jay Dean, Vice Mayor

Harry Armbruster, Council Member

Yoshua Gooden/Council Member